
PARENTS AND SIBLING SHOPPING AT 

GREAT WHELNETHAM SCHOOL 

4-5 DECEMBER 
 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that due to some fantastic volunteers on the PTFA, we are able once again 

to host the Parents and Sibling shopping stalls.  

 

For any new parents to the school, this event is very popular with the children. During these 2 days, 

we set up the Hub with items for the children to purchase for their Parents/ Carers/ Siblings, and we 

help assist them with picking out gifts priced at £1, £1.50 and £2.00 each. All we ask is that on these 

days if your child wishes to purchase anything that you please send them in with the cash in a named 

envelope and who they are shopping for, and we shall assist them with the rest.  All items purchased 

will be sent home with the child that day, wrapped and labelled ready to go under the tree.  

 

If anyone would like to help on the stalls, please feel free to approach me in the playground, as from 

past experience any parents who have helped at this have found it hugely rewarding as it very heart 

warming watching and hearing all your lovely children taking such care in selecting the perfect gift 

for their loved ones.  We would also be grateful for any donations of Christmas wrapping paper.  

 

If anyone has any further queries about this, please feel free to come and speak to me.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Charlotte Budgen (Lotty) 

Mum to Luke (Year 5) and Louisa (Year 1) 

 


